
RANDOLPH BOYS LACROSSE  

2023 Field Sign Program                 

An advertising sign/banner on the field at Freedom Park is a great way to support the Randolph 

Boys Lacrosse program while reaching 1,000’s of potential customers who visit Freedom Park- 

Randolph’s premier recreational facility.  In addition to our field sign, your advertisement will be 

scrolled on the Randolph Boys Lacrosse program website at no additional charge.  Most 

importantly, your generosity will support a town-based program which benefits the boys in our 

community. 

 Each 3x4- foot sign will be priced at $200   

 Signs will be up for 4 months 

 Your ad will appear on our program website at no additional cost 

 Deadline to purchase and submit artwork/logo is 3/15/23 

Any questions contact: 

Krista DeFinis 973-980-8756  or  Krista Perren 973-713-7585 

To order your sign, submit this form, a PDF file of your artwork, and a check payable to: 

Randolph Recreation Boosters (In the memo add- Boys Lax) 

Mail form and check to:                                 Email the PDF with Artwork to: 

Randolph Boys Lacrosse                                highkick4@aol.com 
c/o Krista DeFinis                                           * *If you participated last year, 
11 Shongum Rd                                               your sign will be reused. 
Randolph, NJ 07869 
 
We can use your digital print ready artwork, letterhead, or business card.  You will receive a 
scaled proof for approval prior to production. 
 
Please Print 
Name of Business_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Name_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Email_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Phone Number_________________________________________________________ 
 
 Grade are you supporting? ______________________________________ 

Thank You for your support! 
 
 

 


